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October 17, 2021 6:00 pm.	On Zoom	
Meeting Minutes

Members present:  Janelle Williams, Holly Luke, Kathy Maxwell,  Stacia Wert-Gray, Nancy Eytcheson

Meeting called to order at 6:05 by Kathy Maxwell.

Minutes from the September meeting were approved.  Moved by Kathy Maxwell, seconded by Holly Luke.

Financial Report:  Stacia Wert –Gray reported that there is about $1500 in the account, ribbons and year end awards have been purchased, and more revenue is expected from the schooling show and recognized shows. Need to pay for food at the AGM and the exhibitor dinner on October 29.  Insurance for next year is about $2300 due in January.  Silent Auction will hopefully generate income, and memberships for the new year will start coming in next month.

Membership:  No report.

Show Report:  Stacia Wert-Gray reported that there were 40 rides at the East Schooling Show in Inola last weekend.   Ellie Stein-Masek will be available to do clinic rides following the Western Lite Show on October 31 unless we get more entries.  Stacia is working on the Schooling Show schedule for 2022.

Communications:  Janelle Williams reported that there were 123 new visitors to our website last month.  The Schooling Show schedule will be put on the website as soon as it is available.

Newsletter:  No report.


Education:  
*L Program in conjunction with ODS and KDEA was discussed.  Each group would host one session, Sherry Guess to coordinate.  More details to follow as they are developed.

Procedures and Policies:  No report.

New Business:  
*Volunteer of the Year plaque in memory of Deryn Stewart will be made in time for the AGM in November.  Stacia to work on.
*Year End Awards:  ribbons and prizes have been purchased.
*Discussed the Freestyle Festival and the requests for baskets for the auction.  EBlast will be sent requesting basket donations.  Marta will be making the lunches, Kathy Maxwell to get a quote from her.
*We have two nominations for the Board of CPDS, as at least one new member needs to be elected to replace Amy Mullins, who is rotating off the board.  Kim Beard and Christina Harmon will be running.

Meeting was adjourned at 6<40.  Janelle Williams moved to adjourn,  Stacia Wert-Gray seconded.  Approved.

Next meeting November 20 following the AGM
